
GREAT WESTERN DRILLING COMPANY 
Post Office Box 1659 • Midland, Texas 79702 • 915/682-5241 

October 4, 1994 

State Of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. BOX 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

RE: Glenn Cleveland Well # 1 
Section 7, Township 15-S, Range 35-E 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Enclosed please find the C-101 and C-102 application for the re-completion of the Glenn 
Cleveland #1. This application is to re-complete the well to the Morrow field, which 
requires a 320 proration unit. Being the lease line is 660' from the South line and 1,980' 
from the East line, an unorthodox location. Great Western Drilling hereby seeks the 
commission's approval to proceed. 

Sincerely, 

Gina Howard 
Production Department 
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